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WELCOME TO OUR NEWEST TRUSTEE 

The HHCA Annual Meeting was held at 6PM, September 26th, 2024 at the 

HH Clubhouse.  Tammy Corriveau was approved to fill the vacant seat and is 

now serving as HH trustee.  In her short tenue, she has been tremendously 

helpful with editing and preparing the ballot mailings for the George South 

Project vote.  We appreciate her involvement in serving our neighborhood. 

MONTHLY TRUSTEE SUMMARY – OCTOBER 2024 

• Trustees will be available for Q&A at the HH club house from 6-8PM on 

Tuesday October 15th.  

• The vote regarding the George South project is currently underway, we 

will have our next trustee meeting Nov. 4th.   

• George South Project ballots have been mailed.  Please return your ballot 

at your earliest convenience.  To be counted, ballots must be postmarked by Oct 

21st.  If you did not receive a ballot, please contact Kris at 

hhcasec@gmail.com 

• A group of four HH residents, will count ballots in the last week of 

October. Trustees will notify residents of the results by email immediately 

following.   

HARBOR HILLS TRICK 

OR TREAT NIGHT  

Expect lots of cute gremlins and 

goblins to be roaming our streets 

looking for candy Thursday 

October 31st from 5:30-7PM. 

Also love to see all the pretty fall 

decorations! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME TO 
HARBOR HILLS 
UPDATES 

The HHCA Trustees hope to 

provide residents with 

information about current 

events, projects, and 

miscellaneous that are 

happening in our 

neighborhood.  Feel free to 

send Kris ideas you think 

would be helpful in keeping 

everyone informed.    

 

Harbor Hills Civic 

Association Website:   

www.hhcaoh.com 

 
Find us on FACEBOOK:  Harbor Hills 

Community Group 

 

Trustee Contact Information: 
Mark Stauch (248) 767-3917 

Kris Montgomery (614)769-5416 

Dave Ruffini (614) 329-4514 

Dave Moore (614) 402-1045 

James Stone (740) 281-6072 

Tammy Corriveau (614)668-7777 

 

 

mailto:hhcasec@gmail.com
http://www.hhcaoh.com/


 

 

HARBOR HILLS GOLF AND COUNTRY CLUB INFORMATION:  

October 10th-November 14th Robin’s art classes, Thursdays 9-11am or 1-3pm 

October 10th- Show me the $ begins. Every Thursday, 7-9pm 

October 22nd- Zingo begins. Every Tuesday, 6pm 

October 25th- Club Halloween Party with Knock em Stiff, 7-11pm 

October 31st-  Kids Trick or Treat at clubhouse 6:30-8:00 

November 8th- Murder Mystery Dinner, 6-9pm 

December 7th- Breakfast with Santa, 9-11am 

December 14th- Club Christmas Party, time TBA 

• If you use a golf cart to travel between Harbor Hills and Avondale, a waiver and permit are now required.  

Contact  NatalieHHCC@gmail.com with any questions.  Cost of pemit is $25 and is good through the end of 2025. 

FRIENDLY REMINDERS:  

• Neighbors, please help us all by attempting to settle issues amicably with your Harbor Hills 

neighbors.  If you see an issue, reach out to your neighbor to resolve it first.  If this strategy 

does not resolve the issue, report violations to a trustee when appropriate.  We encourage 

everyone to pitch in to uphold our agreed upon Code of Regulations.   

• Yard waste dumpsters will be placed at the two parks October 15th.  Each dumpster will get 

emptied once, then be removed once they are full for the second time. It is important to 

dump only yard debri in these dumpsters. Please do not place tree limbs, plastic bags, trash, 

or construction material in the dumpsters.  

• The temporary bridge fix will begin October 16th.  Only one lane will be open for a few days and delays in crossing 

may occur.  Be careful; your patience is much appreciated. 

• Thank you to those who attended the annual meeting, it was nice to see so many of our neighbors.  Your input and 

ideas are appreciated! 

-Kris Montgomery (Neighbor, Trustee, HHCA Secretary) 
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